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Dear P MESSAGE FROM THE
ear Parents, TEACHERS:

It has been a busy week in Pre-school
and the children have had lots of fun
taking part in the sports week
challenges. They have been very active
and joined in on lots of different sporting
activities. In class the children have been
continuing their learning about the
Gingerbread Man. The children have
been focusing on the number 4 this
week and have been using 5 frames and
numicon to help them with their
counting. After the half term holiday the
children will be learning the story
“chicken licken” and enjoying activities
around the story.

Pre-school and Reception Will be
celebrating International day on 17th
and 18th February, details will follow
shortly.

Enjoy the mid-term break!

HOME ACTIVITY:

Take part in some of the
sports week activities during
half term. Share a picture of
something active you have
done on National Sports Day
with your teacher.
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Scholastic - Don’t forget that \

our latest Scholastic Book Club
is now online, click here to
browse. There are hundreds of
fantastic children’s books to
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choose from, and every £1 you e
spend on this month’s Book
Club will earn 20p for our SILVER
school in Scholastic Rewards.
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https://world-schools.scholastic.co.uk/doha-british-school/digital-book-club
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